
 
 

 

Date: 16th October 2020 

6H and 4H 

Dear Parents,  

 

It is with great sadness that I write to you to announce the resignation of Miss Harris. 

She is relocating to the West Country to begin the next phase of her life and career 

and will be leaving us at the end of the Autumn Term. We wish her well and thank her 

for all she has done during her time as part of the Kingsnorth family.  

 

As a result, the school team have looked carefully at possible ways forward. Having 

considered the expertise and talent within our own school team, we have made the 

following difficult decisions: 

 

From January 2021 Miss Howard will be teaching 6H. Miss Howard is a very 

knowledgeable and proficient Year 6 teacher with six years’ experience of teaching 

this year group. She has good knowledge of the curriculum expectations and children’s 

needs in Year 6. 

 

From January 2021 Mr Fenna will be teaching 4H. He is a very experienced lower 

KS2 teacher and has been working with this year group since March 2020. 

 

We believe that both of the teachers will be working to their strengths for your children.  

Mrs Doinik will continue to teach in 4DF until Miss Ciantar returns from maternity leave.  

 

From November, both teachers will have many opportunities to get to know your 

children and work alongside the current class teachers to ensure a smooth transition. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs S Sullivan 

Head of School 

 

 


